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September 14, 2021 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

NEW FOR THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR 

All enrolled students at Parkway Local Schools will be offered free meals for 

breakfast and lunch for the 2021-2022 school year. No further action is needed to 

receive free meals. 

Complete a new free and reduced meal application  

• If you are new to the school district 

•  If your income or household size has changed from the previous school year  

•  If you feel you may qualify for free meals which may allow you other benefits 

within the school district such as instructional fee waivers, ACT/SAT testing 

waiver, P-EBT benefits, etc. 

Current applications are available on Parkway’s website under Food Service and 

paper copies are available in each building office. 

Only a complete breakfast and/or lunch meal will be free. If it is not a complete 

meal,  a’ la carte prices will be taken from your child’s current meal account balance. 

A’ la carte items cannot be charged. If your child chooses to pack and still wants a 

milk, it will cost $.50 

Please contact Pam Smith, Cafeteria Supervisor at 419-363-3045 ext 783 or email 

smithp@parkwayschools.org with questions. 
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